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From The Desk Of The Prez ..... 
Howdy! 

First and foremost- cong ratulations to 
the Bay Area Chapter for an awesome 
rodeo. If you didn't make it up to the 
Best Buck in the Bay this year you 
missed a really fun event. The rodeo 
grounds were spectacular and, as al­
ways, Doug's production team did a 
great job. 

It seems like just yesterday we were all 
in Palm Springs for the convention, and 
yet, there's lots going on. First, I'd like to 
announce some committee chair ap­
pointmer.ts. Roz Campbell has 
volunteered to be our Education Com­
mittee Chair this year, and she 
has some really great 

One of the 

expressed a desire to move their rodeos to 
different months. We plan to hold a board 
meeting via teleconference in early July to 
approve a plan fo r moving both rodeos and 
submit new rodeo dates at the IGRA con­
vention in Phoenix. 

If you are interested in becoming a mem­
ber of the state roya lty team you may want 
to consider attending the August Board 
Meeting in San Diego. I've asked John to 
hold an informal train ing session for those 
interested in competing. It should be a 
great chance for you to ask questions, ver­
ify requirements, and provide guidance on 
how the competition works and what is ex­
pected from royalty team members. 

See you at the rodeo, (San Diego here we 
come) 

Jabby things in store . ~ 

thmgs ~ , 

we're ~~ 
~~~~~;p~~at- G S G R A 
1ng an • • • • • educational 
component into each of our quarterly 
board meetings. Steve Wollert has taken 
on the chairmanship of the Arch ives 
Committee. I'm really excited about this, 
particularly since this is such an impor­
tant year for GSGRA. Aaron Lindsey has 
volunteered to be the chair of the Bylaws 
Committee. Is this a first? A reigning 
chapter royalty team member serving as 
a standing committee chair. Finally , "JJ" 
Jennings has resigned as the chair of 
the Sponsorship Committee. All of them 
will need help with your committees so if 
you're interested in getting involved 
please let us know. As I'm writing this 
letter I'm still looking for chairs for the 
Dance, Branding & Communications, 
Growth & Development, and Rodeo 
Clubs committees. If you're interested 
please get in touch with me. 

Also, while this is being written, Thom is 
working with the leadership of the 
Greater Los Angeles and Bay Area 
Chapters to coord inate a proposal for 
moving thei r rodeos. As those of who 
were at convention know, both chapters 

Trustee Report 
I.G.R.A. has been notified by James 
Ramey, Brand Manger for Bud LighU 
Anheuser-Bush that they have already ap­
proved their first of three year options of 
their contract with IGRA. 

I.G.R.A. Annual Convention in Phoenix. 
Mark your calendars and make plans to 
attend the IGRA convention in Phoenix AZ. 
July 31-August 3, 2003. I will be posting 
proposed rule and by-laws changes on the 
yahoo groups as soon as I get them . 

AI Wright 
acw@earthlink.net 
323-644-7206 Home 
213-400-4423 Cell 

The Golden State Gay Rodeo Association 
President: J abby Lowe . 4226 East 15th Street 

VP Admin : John Carrillo Long Beach, Ca 90804 
VP Rodeo: Thorn Brennan 
Treasurer: Bill Chapmam 
Secretary: James Gearity 
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F"Ulf:J> RAISING 

Contestants from the Best @$$ in 
Denim contest held at Kickers/ 
Hamburger Mary's in May. 

The Fundraising Committee will 
be hosting the next Best @$$ in 
Denim Contest on Friday June 
27th at 1 Opm at Kickers, 308 
University Ave , San 
Diego. These events are prov­
ing to be very popular with both 
the rodeo and non-rodeo 
crowd. Come on down and get a 
good look at all those hot @$ 
$es in denim. Girls and guys 
are both invited for this fun 
event. Look for us at this year's 
San Diego Pride Country 
Village. 

:J>IAMONI> SJ?"U::R. I!ASINO 
NIGHT 

The Diamond Spur committee is working hard to give you a great event on 
Friday 9/26 at the Shelter Pointe Hotel and Marina. Come on down and hit 
the Roulette table, play some Black Jack, and try your hand at Craps, all to 
benefit the San Diego Rodeo. We plan on having some great prizes for 
you to bid on after you're done gaming the night away. Look for some 
fantastic entertainment on the same floor as the gaming. 

"UPI!OMIXG MEETINGS 
Be sure to mark your calendars for the next meetings of the Greater San Diego 

Chapter of GSGRA. 

July 1, 2003-General Membership 7pm 
July 15, 2003-Rodeo Roundtable 7pm 

August 5, 2003-General Membership 7pm 
August 19, 2003-Rodeo Roundtable 7pm 

All Meetings wi ll be held at Twigg's CoffeeShop 

EVENTS i.'1 AI!TIVITIES 

Our first of two planned Bar 
Crawls was held on Friday, June 
13th. Dubbed LiverDance II : At­
tack of the Prone, it lived up to 
its name. The bus went to many 
bars, including the Hole, Pees 
and the Eagle with Pucker shots 
at the bars, and jell-o shooters 
available on the bus. A good 
time was had by all, or at least 
those who · 
remember it! LiverDance Ill is 
planned for the weekend before 
the San Diego Rodeo as part of 
our Rodeo Kick-off Week. Stay 
tuned for more information. 

Rodeo members and non-members 
getting close during the bar crawl 
held June 13th. 
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J?:R.OG:R.AM J?HOTOS 

On Tuesday, July 1st, the date of our next General Membership meet­
ing, we will be taking pictures for the Rodeo Program. If you are a co­
ordinator or a coordinator's assistant, please bring along Country-drag 
to wear in the photo. For those of you who are new to this, Country­
drag includes a long-sleeve country-style shirt, a western-style belt 
buckle, and, if you really want to do it right, a cowboy hat. If you don't 
currently own this items, don't worry, I'm sure someone will help you 
out when the time comes. 

SAN :I>IEGO J?:R.I:I>E 
J?A:R.A:I>E AN:I> FESTIVAL 

On Saturday, July 26th, the SD Rodeo Chapter will be carrying the SO 
state flags in the San Diego Pride Parade. We need approximately 60 
marchers for tl1e parade. We are inviting all GSGRA members and 
supporters of rodeo to come and be a part of San Diego Pride. The 
Parade starts at 11 am and you should plan on being here no later than 
lOam. \Y/e are one of the first entries in the parade, so we will have 
plenty of tinle to enjoy tl1e Festival and Parade. We will supply T-shirts 
and \X!estern Hats to everyone in our group. To sign up please contact, 
Ken Valdez at 619 299-7813 or at kendance@cs.com. 

Sometime during the 4th of July weekend, a group of us will be getting 
together to look over the rodeo props and to make any necessary 
repairs. Neil H., the Rodeo Set Coordinator, will be heading up these 
repairs. Some of these props are necessary for our Country Village at 
SD Pride. If you have any interest in helping out, contact James at 
jirngear@yahoo.com for complete details. 

If you are busy 4th of July weekend, but want to help out with Pride, 
let me knmv. We are going to need a group of 8 to 10 people the 
Friday night before Pride to get all of the props set up. Please put tlus 
on your calendar. If we get enough hands, the \vork will be done very 
quickly, and then we can go get a beer or 3! 
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I SHELTE:R :J>OINTE HOTEL ANI> I 
MA:R.INA 

SEJ?TEMEE:R. 2STH TH:R.O"UGH 
SEJ?TEMEE:R. 29TH 

Now is the time to book your room for the 

15th Annual San Diego Rodeo 

Not only have we moved to a beautiful, luxury 
resort hotel, but we decided to get four of 

them, and an island to boot! 

The Shelter Pointe Hotel and Marina 
on Shelter Island 

(5 minutes from The Hole) 
will be the site for all of our evening dances and entertainment, and 

we've even got a private beach to compliment our Friday 
afternoon pool party. 

Come out and luxuriate by our pools, or get more energetic and join a 
game of volleyball on our beach. 

All room reservations should be made through: 

SAN I>IEGO ~ON~IEilGE 
I .. 800 .. 979 .. 909I 

(See our website for more information) 

Please be sure to mention San Diego Rodeo 

Hotel Address: 1551 Shelter Island Drive, San Diego, CA 92106 



bav Area NeVIS~ 
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Letter From Your President 

I'm sitting here on Monday night, the day 
after the rodeo, wondering even how to 
begin this letter to the chapter. I guess the 
first place to begin is with my perceptions 
of rodeo weekend. I thought it was an 
absolute success!! I heard nothing but 
positive comments and remarks, and have 
even had people tell me that they hoped 
that the Driscoll Ranch would become our 
permanent rodeo grounds! The grounds 
looked awesome, the weather was 
cooperative, and best of all. .. the people 
came out!! I can't even begin to surmise 
how successful I thought this rodeo turned 
out to be. It was wonderful seeing 
members of other chapters approach me 
and tell me what a great job we did. 

It seems like every month I end up 
thanking someone, but this one is 
especially tough. First of all, how do I even 
attempt to start thanking the rodeo 
production team? Or the volunteers that 
showed up to their very first rodeo to help 
out? Or the members of our rodeo family 
from other cities and associations that 
gave a hand and helped out when 
everyone was about to drop from 
exhaustion? As I drove away from our 
storage unit in San Jose after putting away 
the last piece of rodeo stuff, I was 
overwhelmed in realizing how everyone's 
hard work turned out to produce such an 
amazing event. Everyone who helped out 
should be proud! You did a hell of a job, 
and 1 hope everyone realizes how much I 
truly appreciate your efforts. And Jim, 
thank you for keeping a BAC rodeo 
tradition alive. That's all I have to say 
about that one. 

And lastly, I'd like to give out a few words 
of congratulations! The first ones go out to 
our new Chapter Royalty, Anita Name and 
Phillip Evans!! I hope this coming year is a 
total blast for you guys, and I can't wait to 
see all the fundraising work you'll be doing 
in order to cover the costs of your tiara's 
and sashes! The next one goes without 
saying. Travis, you are a godsend. The 
buckle you received on Sunday night was 
well deserved. You worked your tail off and 
were always there when we needed you. 
And most of all, you left an indelible 
impression on an entire arena crew that 
couldn't stop talking about you; especially 
those fourteen new contestants!! 

One last reminder, Dare Alley Street Fair is 
at the end of July, and we'll be needing 
volunteers to help out. Please check the 
website for further details. We also have 
something different planned for our Annual 
Meeting in August, so keep your ears 
peeled for details coming up in the next 
few weeks. And after this past weekend, I 
have NEVER been prouder to say that I'm 
associated with the B~y Area Chapter. 

Adrian Arteche 
BAC President 

Next Chapter Meeting 

Thursday, .July 24th 
Marlena's 488 Hayes St. SF 

7:00pm 

) 
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SUNDANCE SALOON 
CHAPTER NIGHT 

The Bay Area Chapter continues 
with Chapter Night at the 
Sundance Saloon on the 

2nd Sunday of Every Month! 

Join other GSGRA members 
and friends for a great night 
of country dancing. Not sure 
about your dancing skills? 

Not to worry. Free instruction 
begins at 6:00 pm. 

Sundance Saloon 
July 13th 

550 Barnveld, San Francisco 
6:00-11 :00 p.m. 

l/lf\N\N.sundancesaloon.org 

Bay Area News • Page 2 

CHAPTER BOARD 
NOMINATIONS 

In August we will be gathering to 
elect our new Bay Area Chapter 

board members. Submit your 
nominations for the positions of 
President, VP Admin, VP Rodeo 
Ops, Secretary, and Treasurer. 

Confirmed Nominees 
As of June 25, 2003 

President: Adrian Arteche 
VP Administration: Jim Hauck 

VP Rodeo Ops: Travis Gardner, 
larry Rhodes, Allen Register 

Secretary: larry Rhodes 
Treasurer: None 

Send Your Nominations to 

Frank Early 
nominations@bayarearodeo.com 

Bay Area Chapter Contacts 

President, Adrian Arteche. 
president@bayarearodeo.com 

VP Administration, Jim Hauck, 
vpadmin@bayarearodeo.com 

VP Rodeo Ops, Kristi Lee Eifert. 
vprodeo@bayarearodeo.co 

Secretary, Larry Rhodes. 
secretary@bayarearodeo.com 

Treasurer, Chris Caufield, 
treasurer@bayarearodeo.com 

Archival Chair, Allen Register 
archives@bayarearodeo.com 

Communications Chair, Eric Hanson 
news@bayarearodeo.com 

Community Outreach Chairs, 
Deana Dawn & SoFonda Boyz 
outreach@bayarearodeo.com 

Fundraising Chair, Aaron lindsey 
fundraising@bayarearodeo.com 

Education Chair, Open Position 
education@bayarearodeo.com 

Membership Chair. Open Position 
membership@bayarearodeo.com 

Nominations Chair. Frank Early 
nominations@bayarearodeo.com 

All mformat1on IS bel1eved accurate at t1me of printing. All events and ltmes subject to change. 



PMB 147 
4741 E. Palm Canyon 

Palm Springs 
Calfornia 92264 

www. gpscrodeo. org 

Hot Line 
760-862-5546 

GPSC CONTACTS 

Sylvia Mower 
President 

guitartaz56@aol. com 

Rosie Sierra 
VP-Administration 

Judy Galloway 
VP-Rodeo Operations 
judegalloway@att. net 

Rick Johnson 
Treasurer/Secretary 

PRESIDENT'S REPORT 
Hey Ya'll, 

Hope everyone is enjoying the warm weather 
we are having now. We have been getting 

more inquiries about Hot Rodeo and everyone 

is getting geared up for it. Wanted to let 

anyone know who is interested that we will be 
working with the Barrack's here in Palm 
Springs and they will be helping us host a Mr. 

and Ms. Leather Cowboy and Cowgirl competi­
tion, so if anyone is interested please get in 

touch with one of the board members and we 
will give you details on how you can sign up. 
This will be a great event and the winners will 
be competing in the National completion in 

November. Would love to .see a lot of partici­
pants for this event. 

Also all you horse owners out there, Rosie 

and I are trying to get a team together for 
the Pride parade this year and would love to 
have you join us for this event. Also would 
like to extend the invitation to the other 
chapter members as well to walk and support 
GSGRA. 

Hope everyone got their Training guides last 
month. June's Study Guide will be Sponsor­

ship Coordinator Study Guide (Unit No. 2). So 
watch your emails and mailbox. Those of you 
completing these courses will have a nice re­
ward at the end of the training. 

Again we are looking for any ideas for fund­
raising event's and would like the support 

from the rest of the chapter members, so 

please get hold of us with your ideas. 

Until next month everyone stay safe and cool 

Sincerely, 
Sylvia Mower 

President 

STAR'S OF THE MONTH 
Goes out to Teryl R. and Keith Wiley for their exem­
plary spirit of participation in Rodeo Production Train­
ing Program for the Chapter. They were the only ones 
to complete and return their study guide quiz. Con­
gratulations on completing the Chapters first study 
guide unit. Cowgirl and Cowboy UP !!!! 

Also a big congratulation goes out to Judy Galloway for 
her hard work and dedication and putting together all 
the study guides. She spends a lot of time everyday to 
get all the information together for the Study Guides ... 
COWGIRL UP!!! 

OUR NEXT CHAPTER MEETING WILL BE 

July 12, 2003 @ 7:·30PM 

Ground Zero 

36 737 Cathedral Canyon DR 

Cathedral City 

Come join us for a fun meeting and dancing afterwards! 
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GREATER LOS ANGELES CHAPT~R 

Congratulations New and Returning Board! 
The Annual GLAC Meeting of the Members was held on Saturday, 
June 7, 2003, at the Long Beach Gay and Lesbian Center. Con­
gratulations to our one new board member, Cody Boggio, who was 
elected to the position of Vice President of Rodeo Operations. 
(Thanks also to the outgoing VPRO Big Paul Thompson who is hap­
pily stepping down after years of hard work producing fabulous 
rodeos in Los Angeles. Paul, we appreciate your years of dedica­
tion to this association, and Cody, you have VERY big shoes to fill!) 
Congratulations is also due to our four returning board members 
for their re-election. These four committed (or crazy) board mem­
bers are ... President Larry Andrick, Administrative Vice President 
Lenore Mankoff, Treasurer Mark Jensen, and Secretary Keith Ar­
ruda. We are lucky to have such a fiesty bunch manning the GLAC 
helm and are looking forward to another great year of events! 

<9-the¥ St~ <9pportu-¥titfe1r' ... 
Chairing a committee is a great way to get more in­
volved and to help make the chapter more success­
ful. The newly elected Executive Board will approve '{i]111!a!!r# 
this year's Chapter Committee Chairpersons at the July meeting. 
If you're interested in chairing any committees, contact Larry at 
president@larodeo.com or on the Rodeo Hotline. The Chapter 
Committees are Events, Membership, Newsletter, Education, By­
laws, Webmaster, Fundraising, Entertainment/Dance, Merchan­
dise, Publicity, Nominations, and Equipment Management. 

L.A. NEWS I JULY 2003 

GREATER LOS ANGELES CHAPTER (Cont.) 

THE BYLAWS HAVE CHANGED!! 

The membership approved changes to the GLAC Bylaws at the June meeting. If 
you're interested in the revisions, check out the new bylaws posted on the website. 
Special thanks to GLAC members Mark J., Cody B., Keith A., Paul A., Michael H., 
Greg G., Paul T., Steve L. and Larry A., who all helped to draft the proposed 
changes. 

Messaf!e from The President. .. 
Thanks to all the GLAC members who attended our An­
nual Meeting last month, which was dedicated by vote of 
the members to the memory of Steve Creber. We got a lot 

~ .. -~...._U...:..J~ done in a short period of time! 

Congratulations to our new Rodeo VP Cody Boggio, and returning Board members 
Lenore, Keith, and Mark. I know that the Board is looking forward to working with 
everyone in the chapter to make this a successful year of growth and achievement for 
GLAC, and to producing our best-ever rodeo in 2004! 

Thanks for everyone's input on the bylaws revisions; with the help of those in atten­
dance at the meeting, we finalized the changes and adopted them in what must be 
record time. Good work! 

At the July meeting, the Board will approve the appointment of Chapter Committee 
chairs. These are very important positions that are crucial to the success of the chap­
ter. One thing that I would like to work on very hard this year is making sure that all 
of our chapter committees are in fact committees; that is, that we don't have 
"committees of one." Spreading the work among several people will make it easier 
for everyone. So, if you have any interest in chairing a committee, or even if you'd 
just like to serve on a certain committee without chairing it, please let me know. 

' Looking to the coming year, I feel it's more important than ever that GLAC work to 
increase its visibility in the community. To that end, I'd like to make it our goal to 
appear in the public eye at least once every month. Whether it's a parade, a dance 
contest, a fundraiser or an educational event, we should be out there working to 
prove to our community that we're here year-round, and that we're more than just the 
annual rodeo. This will only help us to grow as a group, to gain support, and to help 
us promote the western lifestyle. So, if you have any ideas about what kinds of 
events we can have. be sure to pass them along! 

L.A. NEWS I JULY 2003 



GREATER LOS ANGELES CHAPTER (Cont.) 
We face some challenges in the year ahead, 
particularly in the area of fundraisi ng. The 
Board is committed towards obtaining 
50 I ( c )(3) charitable status for the chapter this 
year, which may help us in those fundraising 
efforts. But even with these challenges, we 
have a lot going for us. We have many new 
members with enthusiasm and new ideas, and 
many long-term members with the knowl­
edge and experience to get things done . 

I always say that the "rodeo crowd" is abso­
lutely the best group of people I have ever 
known. I am extremely proud to be a part of 
this group, and I look forward to working 
with you in the year ahead! 

Let's Rodeo! --Larry 

Mark your Calendars .. . 

July 5, 2003, 2:00-7:00 PM 
BBQ FUNdraiser at Fire Island 
3325 E. Anaheim (at Redondo) 
Long Beach, CA (562) 597-0014 

July 12, 2003, 11 :00 AM 
GLAC Chapter Meeting 
Plummer Park, W. Hollywood 

July 19, 2003, 7:00-11:00 AM 
Pancake Breakfast FUNdraiser 
at 
The Porch Cafe 
2708 E. 4th St. , Long Bea~. 
(562) 433-0118 

DIRECTORY 
GLAC Hotline 

(562) 498-1675 

PRESIDENT 
Larry Andrick: President@larodeo.com 

VP OF ADMINISTRATION 
Lenore Mankoff: AdminVP@Iarodeo.com 

VP OF RODEO OPERATIONS 
Cody Boggio: RodeoVP@Iarodeo.com 

SECRETARY 
Keith Arruda: Secretary@larodeo.com 

TREASURER 
Mark Jensen: Treasurer@larodeo.com 

STATE BOARD Representatives 
Lenore Mankoff 

Greg G. 
Sue Downing 
Alternates 

Keith Arruda 
Mark Jensen 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS 
By-Laws 
DrewO. 

Chapter Equipment Managers 
Sue Down ing 

Cody Boggio: Events@larodeo .com 
Education 

Steve M.: Education@larodeo.com 
Events 

Cody Boggio 
EntertainmenUDance 

Scott H. 
Fundrais ing 

Ron D., La rry G. 
Membership 

Phil L., Ruth H. 
Merchandise 
Cody Boggio 

Nominations 
Keith Arruda: 

Publicity 
Cody Bogg io 

Webgirl 
Sue Downing: Webmaster@larodeo.com 

Newsletter 
Devon Deming : dmdeminq@yahoo.com 

Submissions to the newsleuer are welcome (.wbtect to edllmgfor space or co111e111) hy the lOth qf each month. All pub­
ltshed matenals. mc/udmg the chapter logo. ''LA Rodeo" logo and posters, newxleuer. "IAIIODEO.COM" and webstte 
contents are Copynght · 1999 GSGRA-I...A .. a Ca!t{orma non-profit corporation. An) · uxe wtthout prior permtsston ts a 

vtola11on of copyright law. 
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Mar 2003 Budget 
Feb 2004 

Dance Contest 220.00 350.00 

Donations 0.00 100.00 

Merchandise Sale 30.00 

State Convention 0.00 1,500.00 

Membership dues 6,740.98 12,000.00 

Interest-savings 24.78 0.00 

Total Income 7,015.76 13,950.00 

Buckle Sponsorships 200.00 

Dance Contest 0.00 350.00 

Education -100.00 

General Admin 599.54 5,585.00 

Membership 2,602.60 6,065.00 

Merchandise 300.00 0.00 

Mr Ms Miss 358.01 

State Convention 0.00 1,000.00 

Taxes 820.00 800.00 

Total Expense 4,780.15 13,800.00 

Net Ordinary Income 2,235.61 150.00 

David Watkins Fund 250.00 500.00 

Reserve Funds 0.00 1,500.00 

Total Other Income 250.00 2,000.00 

DWMF Expenses 0.00 700.00 

Total Other Expense 0.00 700.00 

Net Other Income 250.00 1,300.00 

Net Income 2,485.61 1,450.00 

Balance Sheet as of May 31, 2003 
ASSETS 

Cash in bank - operating 

Reserve Fund 
Memorial Funds 

Total Checking/Savings 

Accounts receivables 
Doubtful accounts allowance 

Total Accounts Receivable 
Prepaid expenses 

Total Other Current Assets 

Total Current Assets 
Accum deprec- furn,fix,equip 

Total Fixed Assets 

TOTAL ASSETS 

LIABILITIES & EQUITY 

Opening Bal Equity 

Unrestrict (retained earnings) 
Net Income 

Total Equity 

TOTAL LIABILITIES & EQUITY 

Over 
Budget 

-130.00 

-100.00 

-1,500.00 

-5,259.02 
24.78 

-6,934.24 

-350.00 

::0 -4,985.46 

-3,462.40 C'D 
< 300.00 C'D 
:::::s 

-1,000.00 c: 
20.00 C'D 

-9,019.85 < G) 
2,085.61 en • 
-250.00 m en 

-1 ,500.00 • 
-1 ,750.00 >< G) 

-700.00 "'C • 
C'D ;c -700.00 :::::s • -1 ,050.00 en )> 1,035.61 C'D 
en • -May 31, 03 Q) ::l 

12,079.90 :::::s 0 
9,594.59 a. 
2,258.33 DJ 

23,932.82 c: 
1,350.00 a. 

31 ,358.94 (Q 
32,708.94 C'D 

720.00 ..... 
720.00 

57,361 .76 
924.00 

924.00 

58,285.76 

44,118.48 

12,542.98 
1,624.30 

58 ,285.76 

58,285.76 



THE GOLDEN STATE GAY RODEO ASSOCIATION 
A Member Associat ion of the International Gay Rodeo Association 

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP 
Membership records are strictly confidential. G.S.G.R.A. is a n organization of meri and 
women. Ownership of a horse is not required to be a member Membership fees are for 
one year from the date of receipt. Family memberships are available to any two persons 
residing at the same address. Members must be at least 18 years of age. Some G.S.G.R.A. 
events are held in locations with age restrictions that would exclude members under the 
age of 21. Members agree that they have a commitment to the goals of the Association as 
stated in the bylaws. 

Individual.. ... $40.00 Family ..... $75.00 
PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

PRIMARY MEMBER CHAPTER AFFILIATION 

NAME 
Please check the chapter 

t-A_D_D_ R_ ES- S--+-----------------1 with which you ~ould like to 

1-----~-------------~ 
CITY 

1-----~-------------~ 
SfATEfl..IP 

BIRTHDAY 
Year Optional 

PHONE# 

E-MAIL 

All new members receive an engraved G.S.G. R.A. name badge. 
Please print here the way you would like us to engrave yours. 

DATE 

SIGNATIJRE 

FAMILY MEMBER 

All new members receive an engraved G.S.G. R.A. name badge. 
Please print here the way you would like us to engrave yours. 

BIRIHDAY 
Year Optional 

DATE 

SIGNATIJRE 

be affiliated. Members that 
do not indicate a preference 
will be considered to have 
selected Member at Large. 

GREATER L.A. 

GREATER SAN DIEGO 

GREATER PALM 
SPRINGS 

MEMBER AT LARGE 

MAIL THIS COMPLETED 
FORM WITH YOUR 

PAYMENT TO: 

G.S.G.R.A . 
Membership Committee 
4226 East 15th St.Long 

Beach, Ca 90804 
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